
                     
 

                                                 Minutes of meeting on 19.6.24 

The meeting started by 2.15 pm. 

Dr. Sunil appreciated thr DEU team coordinated by Dr. Subbalakshmi for the last two years. The two 

major programmes organized  by DEU in 2024 included Faculty development programmme in 

January and TELE 2024 in March. 

 

As per the notification from KUHS, DEU is to be reconstituted as FDU. 

Dr. Devadathan addressed regarding the upcoming KUHS FDP schedule in July 2024 and our 

programme could be planned accordingly.  

He suggested to incorporate feedback forms from students regularly sothat improvement  in the 

class patterns can be achieved. 

 

Dr Sunil appreciated that more faculty members have come forward to join the FDU in the college. 

Dr. Sunil told that the Bioethics Unit cane be functioning as as a separate unit and can collaborate 

with FDU in future programmes. 

Because of the instructed limit in the number of members, it was decided to limit the number of 

FDU members to 8. If KUHS permits to expand the unit, others who have come forwarded may also 

be added. 

 

As per the direction of KUHS notification, the FDU has been reconstituted.. 

 

Advisors: 

Dr. Aby Mathew T 

Dr. Devadathan A 

Dr. Eapen Thomas 

 

Chairperson: 

Dr. Sunil. S 

 

 



                     
Coordinator:  

Dr. Minimol K Johny 

 

Members: 

Dr. Rene Kuriakose 

Dr. Prameetha George Ittycheria 

Dr. Shibi Mathew V 

Dr. Anju Mathew 

 

The reconsituted FDU will be intimated to KUHS. 

 

It was decided to conduct programmes atleast  quarterly in an year. 

The resourse persons will be finalized in the future meetings. 

 

Dr. Aby Mathew urged the FDU to take the activities to the next level. 

 

The meeting ended with a group photo session. 

 

 


